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 9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
A brilliant start to this half term, Year 6 are having a wonderful 
time in North Devon. The rest of the children are fully engaging 
in their learning and enjoying new topics. 
 
 

 

   Dates for your diary 

Year 1 parent assembly 2.45pm 13.06.2023 

Year 5 parent assembly 2.45pm 16.06.2023 

Year R parent assembly 9.00am 20.06.2023 

Sports day (more details to follow)  05.07.2023 
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As much as we are all enjoying the amazing weather, please ensure you send 

your child/ren in with 

A water bottle 

A sunhat 

  Suncream applied  

(If your do not choose to use a long lasting version please send in a labelled 

bottle for re-application) 
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Purbeck Youth and Community Foundation 

 

Hi everyone,  
 

 
We have some exciting events coming up in June and July that you may be interested in 
*flyers are attached.  
 
14th June 6-8:30pm PP&PYCF Youth walk (from Wareham Youth and Community centre 
building) @RSPB Arne with the Veteran trees looking for ancient features. 
 

27th and 11th July Silk Flag painting - to be displayed at the Inside Out Dorset event at Wild 
Woodbury Bere Regis 
 

15th July 2-4pm Make your own Wildlife Home @Carey Secret Garden. To book for this 
event, use the link below.   
 
 
 
 

https://bookings.careyssecretgarden.co.uk/event/make-a-wildlife-home-childrens-event-sat-15th-
july-2023 

 

https://bookings.careyssecretgarden.co.uk/event/make-a-wildlife-home-childrens-event-sat-15th-july-2023
https://bookings.careyssecretgarden.co.uk/event/make-a-wildlife-home-childrens-event-sat-15th-july-2023
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This week whilst year 6 were on their residential trip some year 5 children were invited to 

step up into the prefects positions and they helped in the achievement assembly and at 

lunch times 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s joke is from Mr Frame  

My wife asked me to stop impersonating a flamingo 

So, I put my foot down!  

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

I liked stepping up 

to be a prefect this 

week I helped with 

the equipment 

during lunchtimes  

William 

 We enjoyed helping 

the children line up to 

go to assembly and 

after assembly back to 

class  

Lena 

As the prefects 

we helped set up 

the assembly hall 

and gave out 

DoJo points  

Blake  


